Brandon Darden

Hello Micah,

My name is Brandon Darden and | work for Baker & Giles, CPAs. We assist the Pasco Citizens
for Better Schools (PCBS) in their PDC reporting. | have to admit that this is the only
organization that we file these PDC reports for, so it is possible that we may be filling out C1PC
wrong--

1) We are unsure if PCBS should be considered a continuing organization or single election year
organization. The committee membership turns over often, but overall it is the same entity with
the same EIN supporting the same cause every year. Perhaps we should be checking the
“continuing” box?

2) Generally when we fill the C1PC out, I don’t have a ballot number because we try to get it
submitted as soon as any activity occurs toward the next election date. For the future, should I go
back and amend these reports when we do get a ballot number?

At this point, should we go back and amend this report with the correct ballot number? I did find
the attached notice of the special election on the SOS website, and it was Proposition 1
Resolution 909. Would I enter 1 or 909 in the ballot number box?

Thank you for your assistance!

Brandon Darden

Baker & Giles, PS, CPAs
10110 Chapel Hill Blvd
Pasco, WA 99301

p. (509) 547-0544 x275
f. (509) 547-0505


https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13005692798

